=

4
Réedy Creek

IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT

June 21, 2021

Mr. Richard Lott, P.E.

South Florida Water Management District
1707 Orlando Central Parkway, Suite 200
Orlando, FL 32809

SUBJECT: MK Park 2 Roadside Site Modifications
Orange County S2/T24S/R27E
Modification of Permit # 48-00714-P

Dear Richard,

A permit application package for the above referenced project has been submitted to the
South Florida Water Management District for review and approval via the E-Permitting portal.
A check in the amount of $1,500 will be sent to cover the review fee for this application.

The Reedy Creek Improvement District staff reviewed the information and found it in
compliance with the Conceptual Permit #48-00714-P. Should you have any questions or need
any information, please call me at (407) 828-2954.

Sincerely,

Katherine Luetzow, PE
Senior Water Resources Engineer

Enclosures
cc: Kate Kolbo, RCID
Christopher Germana, PE



